
 

 
 

   

 

Safeguarding Africa’s Health 

 
REQUEST FOR BIDS 

PROVISION OF CATERING SERVICE WITHIN AFRICA CDC COMPOUND UNDER 

FRAMEWORK CONTRACT 

The Africa CDC would like to engage a Catering Service Provider for the provision of 

catering service within Africa CDC compound located at Haile Garment. Therefore, the 

Africa CDC invites you to submit your proposals to provide Catering Services (hereinafter 

called “Services”) under a framework contract.   

You may please obtain further information from the Supply Chain Division by email 

tender@africacdc.org and selamg@africacdc.org.  

You are kindly required to submit Technical Proposal and Financial Proposal as per the 

instruction provided in the Request for Proposal.  

Proposals must be delivered by email on or before 3rd February 2025 at 3:00P.M, Addis 

Ababa time. Late proposals will be rejected. Technical proposals will be publicly opened 

online and the link for opening will be shared to Bidders’ designated representatives and 

anyone who chooses to attend on 3:00P.M, 3rd February 2025 Addis Ababa time.  The link 

for online bidding may be requested by email one day before opening. 

The solicitation document in English may be requested by interested eligible Bidders upon 
the submission of a written application to the address below. The solicitation document will 
be sent by email upon request.    
  
Africa Centres for Disease Control and Prevision (Africa CDC),  
Attention: Head of Supply Chain Division 
In front of Haile Garment Roundabout  
Addis Ababa, Ethiopia 
E-mail: tender@africacdc.org and selamg@africacdc.org (Please submit your bids to both 
email as per the instruction provided in the data sheet) 
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